
I am one of your constituents and I urge you to support and pass four important bills to protect Oregon’s 
farmers, consumers, and environment: HB 2469, HB 2739, SB 197 and SB 785. 
 
These bills would restore the right to pass county and local bans on GE crops, assign liability for any GE 
contamination to the patent holder of the GE crop (not farmers), regulate air pollution from mega-dairies, 
and stop the overuse of medically-important antibiotics by factory farms. 
 
Thank you, Serge Vrabec 

 


